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General Information

As part of the I64 Hampton Roads Express 

Lanes Hampton Segment 4C Project, VDOT 

requested a temporary construction easement 

adjacent to the Big Bethel Landfill located at 100 

North Park Drive.

VDOT intends to relocate a drainage ditch in 

VDOT right of way adjacent to I64 and also 

install a generator within their right of way 

adjacent to I64.
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Plan Sheet Showing Proposed Right of Way Plans
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Right of Way Plan Sheet
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Plan showing proposed temporary construction 

easement
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Similar generator installed in Chesapeake
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Site plan detail
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Recommendation

City staff recommends approval of this 

easement request 2023-001 allowing VDOT 

a temporary right to work to construct 

improvements in VDOT right of way along 

Interstate 64W as shown on the preceding 

slides.
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QUESTIONS?
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